
QUESTION ON NOTICE 
 

No. 643 
 

asked on Tuesday, 9 May 2006 
 

MR LINGARD ASKED THE MINISTER FOR NATURAL RESOURCES, 
MINES AND WATER (MR PALASZCZUK)— 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the announcement of a proposed dam on the Mary River at 
Traveston and a possible dam at Tilley’s Bridge near Rathdowney— 
 
(1) What is the estimated total value of the approximately 900 properties that 

could be affected by the proposed Mary River dam? 
 
(2) What is the breakdown of the value of each individual property affected by 

the proposed Mary River dam (only the value of properties is sought, not 
the details of the individuals’ names or addresses)? 

 
(3) What is the estimated total number and total value of the properties that 

could be affected by the proposed dam at Tilley’s Bridge? 
 
(4) Will he provide a breakdown of the value of each individual property 

affected by the proposed Tilley’s Bridge dam (only the value of properties 
is sought, not the details of the individuals’ names or addresses)? 

 
ANSWER: 
 
(1) and (3) Detailed costings will be undertaken as the feasibility studies are 

progressed.   
 
(2)  and (4) Individual assessments have not been completed.  This is a part 

of the detailed project work. 


